
 October 5, 2023  

  

Election Administrator’s Decision 

Decision# 2023/B/10 

    

Candidate Abhinav Hastir submitted a complaint that met the requirements of an official 

complaint under the CSU regulations.   

  

The complainant reported that someone removed his poster from the bulletin board in the CSU 

lounge.  He was not able to identify the person responsible but was able to narrow down the 

time when it happened from the morning of Tuesday September 26 to the afternoon of 

Wednesday September 27. 

 

I contacted campus security, but they informed me that they did not have footage of that area 

at that time. Accordingly, although I believe that a violation of the rules occurred, I have been 

unable to determine who was responsible. 

 

I call upon all candidates and students to respect the electoral process by not interfering with 

candidate posters. 

 
David Ennis  

CSU Election Administrator 


